
 
 
Stockholm, February 6, 2007 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Invitation to press- and telephone conference regarding 
Skanska’s year-end report on February 15 
 
Skanska’s year-end report for 2006 will be presented on Thursday, February 
15, 2007. 
 
In conjuction with the release of the report, you are invited to participate in a 
combined press- and telephone conference, February 15, at 11.00 am (UK 
10.00 am, US Eastern 05.00 am). 
 
The press- and telephone conference will be held at Berns, Berzelii Park in 
Stockholm. Stuart Graham, Skanska’s President and CEO and Hans Biörck, 
CFO, will present the report and thereafter respond to questions. 
 
To participate in the press conference, please contact 
marianne.bergstrom@skanska.se, no later than Wednesday February 14 at 
12.00 noon. 
 
To participate in the telephone conference, please dial +46 8 505 20 110 no 
later than five minutes prior to the start of the conference. If you are unable to 
participate, there will be a replay facility available for five days immediately 
following the conference. The number to dial is +46 8 505 20 333, access code 
735698. 
 
After the conference there will be possibilities for individual meetings with Stuart 
Graham and Hans Biörck. To apply for a meeting please contact 
agneta.wendelstam@skanska.se no later than February 13. 
 
If you have any practical questions regarding the telephone conference, please 
contact Marianne Bergström, tel +46 8 753 88 75 or by mail to 
marianne.bergstrom@skanska.se. 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Anders Lilja, Senior Vice President, Investor Relations, Skanska AB,  
tel +46 8 753 88 00. 
Karin Lepasoon, Senior Vice President, Communications, Skanska AB,  
tel +46 8 753 88 00 


